
Peek at the Week 
Year 6— 23rd February 2024 

Our Learning 

This week,  we began a new History unit learn-
ing about the ancient Maya. 

In English, we continued our work on non 
chronological reports.  

In Maths lessons, we began a unit to further 
develop our knowledge of shape including how 
to calculate perimeter, area and volume. 

Next week, we will be learning about how the 
Maya farmed and how their favourite foods 
compare to those we eat today. 

In English, we will be carrying our some re-
search and planning a non chronological re-
port on endangered  or extinct animals. 

In Maths lessons, we will continue to focus on 
shape by looking at how to calculate volume. 
We will also be exploring the topic of statistics 
and how data can be represented and inter-
preted using different types of charts and 
graphs.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
05.03.24 Parents’ Evening 

06.03.24 Parents’ Evening 

08.03.24 World Book Day 

 

Maths homework will be set on a Monday and is due 
in school the following Monday.   

Children should select and complete one 
option from their homework menu each 
week. The work will be shared in as class 
homework gallery at the end of term. 

The children have a spelling test each Wednesday 
and should bring in their grammar homework to be 
marked. 

Don’t forget to wear the correct PE uniform to 
school each Thursday.  

Star of the Week                           

6 Attenborough: Manha 

6 Anning: Rumejsa 

6 Goodall:  Ranveer 

6 Darwin: Ammaar 

Word of the Week: parliament 

Follow this link to find more super daily activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year6@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

We are learning about the ancient Maya in 
our history lessons this week. 


